Sturgeon Island Bridge Timeline

Pine County will seek bids late 2022 or early 2023 to ensure contractors and materials are ready for late summer early fall start

Construction beginning with the bypass will begin early September

First electrical lines need to be moved and trees removed which will take a few days.

Next the by-pass will need to be built. The sand bypass will be constructed on the Northeast side of the existing bridge. (Upon completion it will be removed, and shoreline will be restored) The bypass could take a week to complete and start traffic over it.

If the Sturgeon Island Association chooses to remove and save the bridge that removal would be next in the process and could take several days. After the canopy is removed work would begin on removing the old bridge. That work could take a week.

Next the pilings would be driven, and the abutments poured. This process could take two weeks.

After the abutments are poured there is a one week waiting period for the concrete to cure.

Then actual construction of the timber bridge would begin and completed in approximately a week.

The bypass would then be removed, however, that work should have no impact on the traffic over the bridge.

Pine County estimates total time on the project of six to eight weeks.
